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this bill is a terrible idea. I have great sympathy for folks living on the streets but the 

last thing we need to do is legalize and entrench them where they are and turn all our 

public spaces into their private areas. These folks need help, perhaps even forcefully 

if they're bad enough down the drug addiction road. They don't need a get out of jail 

free card to keep living the way they are living, they need real help. I strongly oppose 

this bill.  


